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									          May 18, 2023									

Dear 

Thank you for your contribution to Sounds of South (SOS) through sponsorship or your generous donation in the 2022-2023 Oklahoma Program Book. Please accept this photo as a token of my appreciation for your support! 

Our choir provides much more than singing and entertainment. It’s an opportunity for members to grow their talent, function as one team, and develop a solid work ethic. And work we do! Our choir is widely recognized for its excellence and consistently receives district, state, and national awards. Each spring, we participate in Indiana State School Music Association competitions and we take a performance trip. SOS members are active in our community sharing their passion for the arts and making our community better for those who call it home. 

We can’t wait to present Les Misérables this fall! With your support, we will continue offering opportunities that benefit SOS members and our community. The arts are alive and thriving at Bloomington High School South, but will only remain so because people such as you and businesses such as yours remain loyal supporters of the work we do. 

Please look at the enclosed contract and renew or upgrade your sponsorship. I will follow up with you in a couple weeks. Our audiences are a loyal group and are eager to patronize the businesses that support SOS. We count on the loyal support of our community; we simply can’t do it without you. 

With much gratitude,




Member
Sounds of South 





Bloomington High School South
Gwen Witten Upchurch, choral director
1965 S. Walnut Street  •  Bloomington, IN 47401  •  (812)  330-7714
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